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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                               4th January 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

We look forward to greeting your children at school tomorrow morning.

Arrangements are the same as last term with parents saying goodbye at the gate and the children coming straight into their normal classroom. School timings remain the same as last term. We welcome your prompt collection of your children by 3pm, because after that the staff will be engaged in deep cleaning tasks and the additional requirements placed on them regarding online teaching.

Protocols are as sent in our Tier 4 letter, with the addition of staff wearing masks and the pupils having to sit socially distanced from each other and their teachers. This is possible now that we have smaller groups.

The children at school will be engaged with the same online activities as the children at home.

Lunch can be provided, if you wish, as normal. Your child can let your teacher know when the dinner register is called in the morning as they normally do.

See you in the morning!

Duncan and Kelly
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